
 

 
 

SRI LANKA LAW COLLEGE 

NOTICE 
 

 
 
The Incorporated Council of Legal Education (ICLE) has noted that 

classes are being conducted by some individuals purporting to be 

lecturers of Sri Lanka Law College, to prepare students for Sri Lanka Law 

College examinations. 

The Council has also noted that misleading and deceptive direct and 

indirect advertisements have been employed and that fallacious 

statements have been made at these classes.  

The Council has further noted that documents purporting to be Sri 

Lanka Law College Examination Marking Schemes have been discussed 

knowing fully well that they are not in fact Marking Schemes of the 

College which are the property of the Incorporated Council of Legal 

Education. 

In the circumstances, The Incorporated Council of Legal Education has 

directed the Registrar of the Council/Principal of Sri Lanka Law College 

to: 

i. Inform the above said individuals to desist from engaging in the 

above activities forthwith 

ii. Complain regarding their misconduct to the Supreme Court  

 

 

Prasantha Lal De Alwis  
President’s Counsel 
Principal/Registrar ICLE 
27th February 2025  
 


